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Report of the Commandant since mid-winter 

     I have been the beneficiary of the new world of zoom. As most members know, I have been 
restricted in my ability to travel throughout the country for this time period. I have taken advantage 
of connecting with our members in various committees and situations via zoom. This does allow us 
to interact but for me in reality I prefer to interact in person. 

     We have maintained our relationship with the Marine Corps in a variety of events. We had a good 
showing at the Navy Marine Relief fund raiser in DC. Our partnership with the Marine Corps 
Association is still growing in a positive direction. The Modern Day Marine expo has been the 
unifying event that brought us closer. This bond has been beneficial for both organizations.    

     Sgt. Major Ruiz has made a special point of wanting more involvement with the League. He 
reached out to us so that he could come to new England and meet with the Leaguers. He has 
invited us to join him at the evening parade and Sergeants Major reception so we could meet with 
the Sgt Majors around the country. He joined us in Rhode Island to participate in the graduation of 
the National Division Young Marines.  

     To the members of the Central Division, Mississippi, Massachusetts and Texas thank you for your 
gracious greetings you afforded me when I came to visit. Everyone is working well with good 
intentions to make our League leaders in helping our Marine family. 

 

Semper Fi, 

 

Warren Griffin 

National Commandant 
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